NSEL Investors Forum

28 April 2025

Update on Money Drop

Dear Fellow Investors,
Greetings on behalf of NSEL Investors Forum (NIF)

This is to update that Universal Trusteeship Services Limited (escrow agent) has
successfully completed the money drop on 25th April 2025.

The bank report suggest that the money drop was successful for majority of the
investors. However, in case any of the investors did not receive the credit despite
providing their bank details, they are requested to re-verify their bank details on
https://nsel-ots.in/ots.aspx.

Since the money drop activity is being carried to verify your banking details so eventual
distribution of the One Time Settlement amount is processed without delay, we have
requested to perform one more Money Drop on 2nd May 2025.

Those investors who have not yet updated their bank details or those who have provided
their bank details but did not get the credit are requested to update / verify the bank
details by 1st May 2025 12.00 pm on https://nsel-ots.in/ots.aspx.

In case of any clarifications on the above, our helpdesk team will be happy to assist. Do
feel free to get in touch with the helpdesk team at 8097365262, 8097358980,
8097361921, 8097376673, 8097376734 from Monday to Friday from 10.00 am to 7.00
pm & Saturday from 10.00 am to 5.00 pm.

We shall keep updating you the further progress on timely basis.
Thanking you

Team NIF
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